
Noverier 19, 1973 

7.nvironrent Protection Board, 
528 St. James Street South, 
'.1innipeg,•flanitoba 
a3c, 3J4 

Attn: R.C. Iaaak, Secretary 

Dear Nr. Isaak: 

Thank you very much for the copy of the proceedings of the Nor 
'Workshop on the rhilosophy of Environmental Impact Assess-
ments in Canada'. I an Sure ve shall find it useful. 

Enclosed is a copy of our brief, "Principles for Environmental 
Impact Assessment", which you requested. 

Yours very truly, 

CANADIAN ENVIRON11.7NTAL LAW ASSOCI.ATION 

John E. Low 
Environmental Pmpact Group 

JEL/eb 
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